
 PAROLE OFFICERS: CONCEALED WEAPON LICENSE EXEMPTION 
 
 
 
 
 
Telephone:  (517) 373-8080 Mitchell Bean, Director 
Facsimile:  (517) 373-5874 124 N. Capitol Avenue 
www.house.state.mi.us/hfa   FISCAL ANALYSIS  4-N HOB Lansing, MI 
 
 
 
HOUSE BILL 4560 AS INTRODUCED COMMITTEE ANALYSIS - 5/6/02 
Sponsor: Rep. Raymond Basham Analyst(s):  Kyle I. Jen  
House Committee:  Criminal Justice                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
SUMMARY 
House Bill 4560 would amend Public Act 372 of 1927 to exempt parole officers employed by the Department of 
Corrections from the concealed weapon licensing provisions of the act.  The bill would cause an indeterminate decrease 
in both fee revenue received and costs incurred by the Department of State Police in processing applications for such 
licenses. 
 


